
 
 

May 10, 2014 

 

Dear Hillcrest Neighbor, 

 

This notice is to inform you of the upcoming San Diego Pride Celebrations, which will include the 40th annual Parade and the 33rd 

annual 5K Run & Stride with Pride on Saturday, July 19.  During the staging and for the duration of the parade and 5K there will 

be several street closures and no parking areas in the community.  Below is a list of street closures and no parking areas for your 

information.  We encourage you to share this with your neighbors. 

 

The following streets will be “No Parking Zones” and closed 4:00AM to 4:00PM Saturday, July 19, 2014 

Centre St. (University Ave. to Washington)  9th Ave for 100ft to the North of University 

Normal St (University Ave to Washington)  8th Ave for 100ft North and South of University 

Lincoln Ave (Cleveland Ave to Park Blvd)  7th Ave for 100ft North and South of University 

Harvey Milk St (Cleveland and East alley of Normal) Balboa Dr between Upas and Laurel 

University Ave (6th Ave to Park Blvd)   Robinson Ave (6th Ave to 5th Ave) 

6th Ave (Upas St to University Ave)   Evans Pl (6th Ave to 5th Ave) 

Richmond 100ft North and South of University  Pennsylvania Ave (6th Ave to 5th Ave) 

Vermont 100ft North and South of University  Anderson Ave (6th Ave to 5th Ave) 

10th Ave 100ft North and South if University  Ivy Ln (6th Ave to 5th Ave) 

Polk Ave (Normal St to Park Blvd) 

 

The following streets will be closed 9:00AM to 4:00PM Saturday, July 19, 2014 

University Ave (6th Ave to Park Blvd)   Evans Pl (5th Ave to 6th Ave) 

6th Ave (University Ave to Ivy)    Pennsylvania Ave (5th Ave to 6th Ave) 

Balboa Dr in Balboa Park    Anderson Ave (5th Ave to 6th Ave) 

Robinson Ave (10th Ave to 163 on-ramp)  Ivy Ln (5th Ave to 6th Ave) 

Robinson Ave (5th Ave to 6th Ave) 

 

We emphasize that street closures and changes are temporary and appreciate you cooperation in using alternative parking 

during this time.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Parade Manager, Steven Blocker, 

at the Pride Office at 619-297-7683 ext 101 or email at parade@sdpride.org. 

 

We welcome you to join us in our celebration of Pride, and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to you. 

 

Thank you for your patience and continued cooperation! 
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